

Dear Somerville Resident:

We invite you to attend three information sessions regarding **67 Broadway**, where we are proposing to open a medical marijuana dispensary. Come meet our team, architects, security, attorney and medical professionals as we detail our plans and community benefits. These events are supported by Ward 1 Alderman, Matt McLaughlin.

Please join us:

Dates:

Wednesday January 11, Thursday January 19, and

Wednesday January 25, 2017

Time:

6:00 - 7:30 pm

Location:

Mount Vernon Restaurant, 14 Broadway, Somerville, MA

We are the CAS Foundation (CAS) and have a **proven record** of providing preventive care throughout the country and saving countless lives. CAS has an **unparalleled executive management** team and we are **committed to serving** medical marijuana patients by providing **safe, secure** and legal access while rigorously enforcing medical marijuana regulations.

The facility at 67 Broadway will be a state-of-the-art medical marijuana dispensary that will be a safe and a responsible neighbor and we are excited to offer many <u>Host Community Benefits:</u>

- **Security** Our location will be the safest area in the city: we will have direct cooperation with Somerville police, 24/7/365 monitoring and on-site security personnel.
- **Employment Opportunities** CAS is committed to paying great wages and benefits and will provide preferential treatment to Somerville residents for employment.
- Advisory Board An Advisory Board made up of Somerville residents will help us to be the best partner to the City, respond immediately to concerns and allocate donations.
- Host Community Fee Agreement A fee sharing agreement will be created which will return a percentage of proceeds directly back to the City of Somerville.
- **Corporate Citizenship** CAS will be an active participant in the community; supporting local schools, youth organizations, drug abuse prevention and other priorities.

Thank you for the opportunity to share why the **CAS Foundation will be the best partner** for the City of Somerville. **We will work hard to earn your trust** and support.

Sincerely,

Bert Vining

Liberty "Bert" Vining, J.D.
Chief Operations Officer, CAS Foundation
BVining@TheCASFoundation.org